- National Waste Manager, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Warren E. Halle
2900 Linden Lane, Suite #6
Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

=

Dear Mr. Halle:

This is in reference to your request for an extension of time to the Department
Army Permit, CENAB-OP-RMN (CHESAPEAKE TERRACE RUBBLE LANDF
1991-01204-M18. The property is located adjacent to the Little Patuxent River on
Patuxent Road, Odenton, Anne Arundel County, Maryland.

As there have been no significant changes in the attendant circumstances since
authorization was granted, the District has determined that it is not contrary to the
public interest to grant an extension of time. Accordingly, the time limit for completing
the work authorized ends on December 31, 2023. Please note, no additional
extensions for the proposed work will be granted by this office.

All conditions of the original permit remain in effect. You may proceed with the
construction indicated therein, provided you have obtained all other required state

and/or local authorizations.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call Mr. Richard Kibby of
this office at (410)962-0694.

By Authority of the Secretary of the Army:

Issued for and in Behalf of

John T. Litz, PMP
Colonel, U.S. Army Joseph P. DaVia
Commander and District Engineer Chief, Maryland :
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